
Pilotage service fully resumed

     The Marine Department has received notification from the Hong Kong
Pilots Association Limited that the inbound pilotage service has fully
resumed. Shipowners, agents, masters and other port users are advised to pay
attention.

http://www.government-world.com/pilotage-service-fully-resumed/

